
MINUTES FOR LAKE MURRAY TENNIS CLUB 
 September 12, 2019 

Present:  Kathy C., Ernie, Chet, Frank, Barbara. Donn, Brian, Denise 

Management:  Dan & Kathy Emmerson 

Pros:  Nathan, Steve 

Guests:  Tommy D. 

Chet made a motion to approve the minutes and Kathy seconded the motion, which 
was unanimously approved. 

Kathy Culver presented the financials for the previous month.  After discussion, 
they were unanimously approved. 

For the month of August, we had 7 new members:  3 family memberships and 4 
single memberships.  The new members were approved unanimously. 

In Nan’s absence, Kathy Culver gave her report.  Due to the court resurfacing, we 
have 2 teams that need replacement courts.  Barnes rents out courts for $65 per 
session.  Donn made a motion to pay for court rentals.  Kathy seconded.   The 
motion passed 7-2.  Also, nonmembers need to be current with their $40 payment 
to play at Lake Murray Tennis Club. 

Next, Chet reported on  the premises.  We will now have another garbage bin for 
recyclables, to help Pablo with trimmings, etc.  It will be emptied once a week.   
The city has said they will see if we can get new guard rails and a walking path.  
Also, snakes are out, so stay out of the vegetation.  Resurfacing will start on 
September 23 with courts 5-8.  They will follow with courts 1-4, then last courts 
9-10.  The dynoblast will be extremely loud. 

Management reported that Graham had fixed the leaks by the gazebo.  The Grand 
Prix will be coming up in November.  The club singles tournament has started. It 
will cost $1200 per court to put in the anti-bird landing.  Please wear correct shoes 
with round toed shoes and tennis shoes, not running shoes or trainers. 

New Business was Nathan and Steve asking permission to have the Whites and 
Woods Tournament at Lake Murray Tennis Club.  It would be on Saturday, 



November 23 starting around 11:30-12:00.  They would need all the courts, expect 
about 30 teams, play music and have strawberries and cream.    All together it 
would take about 4 hours.  Chet made a motion to accept the Whites and Woods 
Tournament at Lake Murray Tennis Club.  Brian seconded the motion and the 
motion passed unanimously. 

The meeting adjourned at 2:00 PM.                                                                                                                               


